
East Paulding Raiders News
Celebrating our partnership with East Paulding High School at 
Youth Night…

Through partnership with the East 
Paulding High School, our Youth Raiders showed 
up to walk the field on Friday, September 14th.  
From tiny tots to 5th grade, all football players 
and cheerleaders walked from the pirate ship to 
the field house in high spirits and awe as they 
joined the high school teams on the field.

The camaraderie and excitement could be felt to the highest level in the stands as the 
teams were announced one by one.  The thrills continued as the football players toured the 
field house and finished out the round by running under the helmet with the Varsity 
Football players to start the game for East Paulding High School Raiders. 

Even the Raiders mascot got into the 
action with our Tiny Tots Football 
Players and posed for a picture

Our East Paulding Youth Cheerleaders joined the sidelines 
during the first half to cheer with East Paulding High School’s 
Varsity Cheer Team.  Sporting capes off all colors, these 
cheerleaders soared into exciting the crowd, helping East Paulding 
High School finish the night with a win in their belt.

Thank you East Paulding 
High School for celebrating 
our future generations!


